
A sneak peak at our new school!
±ŜǊȅ ŜȄŎƛǘƛƴƎ ǘƛƳŜǎ ŀƘŜŀŘΧ

We will move into our new school on the 30th October.  Children will 
receive two additional holidays to enable staff to move on Thursday 
12th October and Friday 13th October.  Our official last Market Place day 
will be Wednesday 11th October.  
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